CSHCS INFO #41-2022- Michigan Family Connections Newsletter Summer 2022

Thu 7/28/2022 1:50 PM

Greetings,

Attached is the **Summer 2022 Michigan Family Connections Newsletter**, a combined publication of the Michigan Family to Family Health Information Center and the Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs. We hope you enjoy it, and we encourage you to share with your networks.

You may also view or share the newsletter from the MI Family to Family website at the following link: https://f2fmichigan.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Michigan-Family-Connections-Newsletter-Summer-2022.pdf

Sincerely,

Candi Bush

Director of Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs (Family Center) Children's Special Health Care Services Division